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In the midst of the transition to online learning, the School of Legal, Public & Office

Administration also went through a reaccreditation and audit of the Paralegal program by the

Law Society of Ontario. It has taken an incredible amount of work on the part of faculty and

staff over the past several months to submit all of the necessary documents and make the

preparations.
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